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Main Issues Report Response

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

The land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons.

Traffic on Westerton Road is currently a danger to pedestrians due to high speeds and

narrow/missing pavements. Having lived on the road for ten years, I have had many unnerving experiences walking to/from school or cycling. A link road would

prevent these kinds of experiences by connecting North Deeside Road to Inchgarth Road more effectively, reducing the amount and speed of traffic on Westerton

and Pitfodels Station Roads. Westerton Road has been repaired many times while I have lived there and does not seem to be able to cope with the amount of

traffic on it each day. This traffic will only increase due to new housing developments in the area such as Countesswells.
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